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[ Did you watch your CBTs?

Did you attend training?

Did you play in /No, | played in the tree\

the Sandbox? | ot ves, of course | played

in the Sandbox. Sheesh! 'l
—\ be fine. You're making
They grow up so fast. me nervous.

Bye Mom! Have fun
at Rollout.

Junior knows his mom is ready for Rollout.

She watched her CBTs, attended training,
and got into the Sandbox as much as she
could. She is prepared for VicToRy!

— VicToRy in the Making —

End-to-End Testing is in full swing! The project's 5th group of
testers are currently working in the Sandbox environment, using
real paperwork from their offices. Performing transactions and
activities in VicToRy with actual paperwork is allowing the testers
to thoroughly test the system, bringing attention to any
improvements or changes that need to be made.

We have already had over 15 testers across nine different counties
participate in End-to-End Testing. These testers have been
incredibly thorough, asking thoughtful questions and taking part
in valuable discussions about the functionality of the

system. Here are just a few responses we have received from
previous testers about their experience with VicToRy:

e "|can't wait for the new system! It seems so user-friendly and
modern." - Melissa Lagana, Douglas County

e "Atfirstit was overwhelming and confusing, but after working
in the system and receiving explanations from members of the
project, | loved it and can't wait until it is in our office." - Corrie
Badura, Sherman County.

e "Overall a good experience. The FAST team was amazing to
work with." - Kacey Jacob, Lancaster County

If you have previously participated on the project during System

Verification, Business Testing, or an earlier session of End-to-End
Testing, we would love to have you on the project again! End-to-
End Testing will continue through October 4th, 2019. To sign-up

please email, Jane Bond: jane.bond@nebraska.gov.

The Sandbox environment provides all future VicToRy users with
the opportunity to practice working in the system before Rollout.
We encourage everyone to get into the system and utilize
existing completed paperwork from your office to process
various transactions. If you get stuck, there are a number of Help
topics available through the Help manager. Looking to further
your knowledge of VicToRy? See if you can accomplish the
following:

e Change a Mailing Address
e Recall aTitle
e Fix Vehicle Details


https://dmv.nebraska.gov/user

In April, the VicToRy project welcomed three long-term Expert Users that have
worked hard to create the content that will be delivered during the county and
state classroom training. Joining them this month are nine additional Expert
Users who, along with the original three, are preparing to deliver training come
the end of August. By combining their existing legislative and business process
knowledge with the skills and information they will gain on the project, this
group of instructors will provide the state of Nebraska with a comprehensive
and invaluable training in VicToRy.

What VicToRy feature are you most excited about?

| think the whole system is going to be great! | am looking forward to VicToRy interfacing with
NMVTIS. It will be nice to not have to go to a website to verify out-of-state title information. -
Karey Adamy, Butler County

| am most excited about e-Services. The simplicity of e-Services is going to be a great benefit
to DMV staff, customers, dealers, and fleets. It will be amazing! - Alaina Verplank, Hall County

| am most excited about NMVTIS pulling up right away in the system and the new payment
screens. - April Haverick, Scotts Bluff County

If I had to choose just one feature, I'd say I'm most excited about the county's ability to manage
dealer plate allowance, issuance, and renewals. It's amazing! - Craig Gerdts, Lancaster County

What aspect of training are you looking forward to?

| am very excited about being part of the preparation and delivery team. | enjoy the training
aspect of my job very much and being a part of this new process team will allow me to
continue doing something that | love. - Coli Hunter, Sarpy County

Helping other counties understand the advantages and awesome features that VicToRy has! -
Barb Swanson, Polk County

| am looking forward to meeting the staff from other offices, networking with them, and
making connections that will help us all communicate better in the feature! - Amber Scanlon,
Saunders County

| am looking forward to being able to show other title clerks how to use VicToRy from the start.
| would like to see all of us go into this huge change with an open mind, knowing that the
short-term learning curve will provide huge benefits to us in the future. - Michele Richardson,
Buffalo County

What is your favorite thing about Nebraska?

=

My favorite thing about Nebraska is how you can really see all four seasons. Spring and Fall being
my favorite! - Ozzie Aguilar, Douglas County

There are several great state parks across Nebraska, all of which offer different scenery and
activities. - Shannon Davis, Help Desk

The nice people. We also have so many great places to visit and things to do; from the Henry
Doorly Zoo and Aquarium, to tanking down the picturesque Loup river, to the walking trails and
numerous parks that Nebraska offers. There truly is something for everyone. - Tracy Hitchler,
Douglas County

My favorite thing about living in Nebraska is that no matter where you go, you'll always run into
a familiar face. - Renee Moss, Box Butte County



